
 

DOE Awards $1.6 Million 

 
We are thrilled to share that Diran and Carl have been awarded $1.6 million over three 

years for research that will further the development of materials for automotive 

manufacturing. 

 

Their work will improve the way auto components are made via die casting (gigacasting) 

by re-engineering the mold through development of novel materials, tool/die design and 

thermal exchange technologies. The research team will develop 3D-printed dies of 

novel material and architecture that can temporarily and spatially control the 

solidification process for high pressure diecasting. 

 

This project will transform manufacturing of these large scale dies for the auto industry 

and have a long-term impact in energy and carbon footprint reduction as well as 

profitability and value creation for the whole foundry and metal casting industry. 

 



The UCI material scientists will collaborate with researchers from MIT, Solvus Global 

and QuesTek Innovations. 

 

To learn more, please click here. 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/uci.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=40823bfdbd05afe2528239208&id=ec8dcd33da&e=a871075b99__;!!CzAuKJ42GuquVTTmVmPViYEvSg!PvCkiBVs9N2dLqP3F_PJ550AgC3vR23u4liJ_64NEbaS9vjZq8qlRyYioe_waNGq0lqh4tITFkZppalFxuL5NWDiKVySli51PxMGXZJzxHTCYg$

